

April 18, 2018

VIA Email: dburesh@kymea.org

Mr. Doug Buresh, President and CEO Kentucky Municipal Energy Agency

RE: FPB Representatives to KyMEA

Dear Mr. Buresh:

At the April 17, 2018 Board meeting our Board authorized David Denton to appoint a representative and an alternate representative to KyMEA. David has appointed the Interim General Manager as FPB's representative to KyMEA. This is, David Denton is FPB's representative. David has appointed Vent Foster as FPB's alternate representative to KyMEA.

Could you arrange for FPB staff to access the KyMEA Board portal? We look forward to seeing you at the next meeting.

Sincerely,

Hance Price Staff Attorney

Hunce Price

MHP/kp

cc: Charles Musson (via email)

David Denton, Interim General Manager